

## **Epworth HealthCare Post Approval Submission – Approved/Acknowledged**

Dr Meara Dean Cleveland Colorectal Fellow Epworth HealthCare

15<sup>th</sup> December 2015

Dear Dr Dean,

**Project:** The Effect of Surgical Humidification on Local and Systemic Inflammation and Peritoneal Trauma in Colorectal Cancer Surgery

Reference number: 677-15

Thank you for your submission received 16<sup>th</sup> November 2015 regarding the above referenced research project.

The below documents were approved/acknowledged on the 2<sup>nd</sup> December 2015.

## Approved:

- Protocol version 7 (20 Sep 2015)
- Patient Information Sheet and Consent Form (PICF) version 5 (20 Sep 2015)

## **Acknowledged:**

- HREC amendment form (28 Oct 2015)
- Cover letter (dated 29 Oct 2015) including PI no impact statement and Summary of Changes for Protocol version 7 (20 Sep 2015)
- Email (dated 16 Nov 2015) outlining detailed summary of changes for Protocol version 7 (20 Sep 2015)

The Epworth Human Research Ethics Committee and Low Risk Sub-Committee are constituted and operate in accordance with the National Health and Medical Research Council's (NHMRC) National Statement on Ethical Conduct in Human Research (2007) in addition to adherence to the Guidelines of Good Clinical Practice and the Australian Code for the Responsible Conduct of Research.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact the Research Ethics Officer: Telephone (03) 9426 8806 Email <u>HREC@Epworth.org.au</u>

Yours Sincerely,

Victoria McMorran

Research Advancement Officer and

Epworth HealthCare Ethics Committee, Mailbox #4, 89 Bridge Road, Richmond, VIC 3121 Phone: (03) 9426 8806 <a href="https://example.com/HREC@Epworth.org.au">HREC@Epworth.org.au</a>



Acting Research Ethics Coordinator Research Development and Governance

Telephone: (03) 9426 8806 Email: HREC@Epworth.org.au